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OGRA advised chief secretaries to take appropriate 
measures to assist tourists during Eid holidays 

Islamabad – The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA) advised Chief Secretaries 

to manage visitors at tourist areas and to control traffic as per parking capacity around 

hilly areas and also to avoid any shortage of essential commodities including fuel during 

Eid holidays.  

The Chief Secretaries Punjab and Khyber Pakhtunkhwa have been asked to depute 

concerned DCOs to manage the affairs in order to avoid any untoward incident.  

Further, OGRA has also advised all OMCs to maximize their supplies towards north in 

order to ensure smooth and uninterrupted fuel supplies in wake of heavy monsoon rain 

and risk of land-sliding, at the main consumption areas.  

The OGRA enforcement teams have been directed to inspect and verify stocks at 

depots and monitor the fuel supply situation closely. 
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